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BAYLOR COLLEGE OF MEDICINE
1200 MouRSUND

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77025

OFFICE OF ADMISSIONS ~'~

(713) 790.4951 U

July 5, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Mailgram dated
June 26, 1974 on behalf of Mr. Brian Marcial O'Connor
which was forwarded by Dr. DeBakey to Dr. Butler. Dr.
Butler is currently out of town until the 1st of August,
and I will call his attention to the mailgram upon his
return. Baylor College of Medicine's Entering Class for
1974-1975 matriculated July 1.

If we can be of any additional assistance, please do
not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

(Ms. 1~Mary~ynn Parke
Admifi-strative Secretary
Office of Admissions
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